Supporters, local providers, and community
members are invited to stop by and enjoy light
refreshments (courtesy of Central Maine Credit
Union), meet our staff and board members,

and learn more about New Beginnings.

RUNAWAY & HOMELESS YOUTH PRE:L\'IE'NTION MONTH

LEARN MORE AT: NEWBEGINMAINE.ORG/NRPM




